
Important Security Alert 

Dear [Association Members], 

We are writing to inform you about a recent security incident that may affect your personal 

information. Our team has detected suspicious activity that requires your immediate attention. 

Please take the following steps to protect your information: 

• Change your passwords for any accounts associated with our association. 

• Enable two-factor authentication wherever possible. 

• Monitor your accounts for any unauthorized activity. 

We take your security seriously and are actively working to address this issue. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Association Name] 


